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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From: William Green, Director of Elementary Programs & District Services 

Date: August 14, 2023 

Subject: Project Lead the Way  

 

I presented the PLTW materials order for grades K-6 during the July 31st Study Session. 
The purchase of this curriculum for all K-6 classrooms will be from Project Lead the 
Way, the sole provider of PLTW material. 

I would like to share this information with the Board of Education during the Committee 
of the Whole meeting on August 14, 2023. 

Thank you. 

 


